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Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
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Re: Relisting of Four Currency Pair Futures Contracts 
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November 21, 2007 

Submission Pursuant to Section Sc(c)(l) of the Act and Regulation 40.6 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

Pursuant to Section 5c( c)( 1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended, and 
Commission Regulation 40.6, ICE Futures U.S., Inc. ("Exchange") submits, by written 
certification, a notice to the Commission that the Exchange will be relisting four currency pair 
futures on Monday, November 26, 2007. 

Effective with the start of trading on Monday, November 26, the Exchange is relisting the 
March 2008 contract months for the following four currency pair futures contracts: 

Futures Contract 

US dollar/Czech koruna 
US dollar/Hungarian forint 
US dollar/Norwegian krone 
US dollar/Swedish krona 

Contract Size 

200,000 US dollars 
200,000 US dollars 
200,000 US dollars 
200,000 US dollars 

Contract Symbol 

uz 
UF 
NS 
KU 

In Submission 07-61, dated October 10, 2007, the Exchange informed the Commission of 
the delisting of all contract months with no open interest in twelve currency pair futures 
contracts. The currency pairs listed above are a subset of those included in Submission 07-61. At 
the time the contracts were delisted, the Exchange had intended to relist theses four currency 
pairs as new, smaller-sized futures contracts trading under different symbols. The listing of these 
new, smaller sized contracts is expected to occur in the first quarter of 2008, with June 2008 as 
the initial contract month. In the interim, the Exchange will relist these four contracts in the 
current, larger, size to provide market participants with a means of hedging until the new, 
smaller, contracts are listed in the first quarter of 2008. 

The listing of the four currency pairs was approved by the Exchange's Board of Directors 
on October 10,2007. No substantive opposing views were expressed by members or others with 
respect to the new rules and rules amendments. 



If you have any questions or need further information, please contact either myself at 
(212)748-4021 or jason.fusco@theice.com or Tim Barry at tim.barry@theice.com or (212)748-
4096. 

cc: Riva Adriance 
Thomas Leahy 

CFTC, Division of Market Oversight 
Allen Cooper 

CFTC, New York Regional Office 
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Very truly yours, 

Jason V. Fusco 
Assistant General Counsel 
& Market Regulation Counsel 


